Dear ISWI colleagues,

This is to let you know that a brief Steering Committee meeting was held on February 3, 2015 in Vienna,
Austria at the United Nations. The meeting was hosted by Sharafat Gadimova, UN Liaison to ISWI.

The ISWI Steering committee members who attended the meeting are:

Christine Amory-Mazaudier
Sharafat Gadimova

Nat Gopalswamy (chair)

Lika Guhathakurta

lan Mann

Terry Onsager

Babatunde Rabiu

Akimasa Yoshikawa

George Maeda (Newsletter editor).

The following issues were discussed during the ISWI Steering committee meeting:

1. Dr. Jean Lilensten from the Institut de Planétologie et d'Astrophysique de Grenoble (IPAG), France
was welcome as a new Steering committee member.

2. Dr. Patricia Doherty from the Boston College, Boston, USA, has been appointed as the Workshop and
School coordinator for ISWI. Pat will coordinate with lkuse in organizing the Space Science Schools.

3. The School and ISWI workshop will be conducted every two years, but both will not be in the same
year (workshop in 2015, school in 20186, ...).

4. All are welcome to the UN/Japan Seminar on “Science and Data Products from ISWI” to be held in
Fukuoka (March 2-6, 2015), Japan.

5. ISWI website has been updated by webmaster Mitko Danov (iswi-secretariat.org). Please contact him
if further changes are needed.

Nat Gopalswamy



